

## **ANGEL ASSOCIATION**

## **NEWSLETTER**

September 2007

## ANGEL ASSOCIATION SOCIAL EVENING

You are warmly invited to:

a dinner and wine tasting

at the Charles Lamb Pub in Elia St

20 November. 7.00 for 8 .00 pm.

Come along and meet other Angel Association members and stock up on wine.

\*\*\*Special case discounts available \*\*\*

£15 per head, to include 2 glasses of wine and two courses

Tickets available from Gillian Comins at

34 Sudeley St N1 8HW.

(Please call first on 020 7278 4734 to check availability).

Cheques payable to Angel Association

Tickets limited - so apply now!

## **Grants for local projects**

At the AGM in July, members agreed that the Association should use some of the membership fees it has accrued to support local projects which meet the objectives of the Association.

The Committee is conscious that the Association cannot easily take on projects itself, and that it would be better to identify existing projects for which we could provide small grants, thus ensuring that the money is spent on a project that will be properly supported and maintained.

We therefore invite members to propose projects or organisations within the St Peter's Ward that would benefit from a small grant (maximum £500) and whose work supports the following objectives:

- (i) To promote high standards of planning and architecture in or affecting "the area of benefit" - St Peter's Ward and its immediate surroundings;
- (ii) To help inform the public about the geography, history, natural history and architecture of the area of benefit;
- (iii) To secure the preservation, protection, development and improvement of features of historic or public interest in the area of benefit;
- (iv) To secure and maintain satisfactory, safe and convenient traffic movements throughout the area of benefit for motorists, cyclists and pedestrians.

The Committee would not be able to give grant support to proposals for organisations with religious or political affiliations – even if the proposal did meet one of the criteria above.

Against this backdrop, the Committee warmly invites proposals from members for grants. An example of the kind of grant we have made in the past is our annual donation to the Islington Boat Club.

If you have a grant proposal for the Committee to consider, please send it to the secretary, Gillian Comins, at <a href="mailto:S.COMINS@sky.com">S.COMINS@sky.com</a> – or at 34 Sudeley St, N1 8HW